From: Kira Kirstyn < kirakirstyn@gmail.com>

Sent: October 29, 2021 9:44 AM
To: Web E-mail - City Clerks

Subject: Email - Communication - Kira DeCoste - COVID-19 Gathering Restrictions Bylaw 2021 - CK 270-7

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: FILED

[Warning: This email originated outside our email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.]

Thank you.

My address is Heath Ave, Saskatoon, SK , Canada.

On Fri., Oct. 29, 2021, 9:32 a.m. Web E-mail - City Clerks, <City.Clerks@saskatoon.ca> wrote:

Hello Kira,

Thank you for your email. It is City Council's policy that in order for a communication to be seen by City Council, the communication must include the address of the writer. Please provide the information at your earliest convenience, and your email will then be processed.

City Clerk's Office

From: Kira Kirstyn

Sent: Friday, October 29, 2021 9:32 AM

To: Web E-mail - City Clerks < City. Clerks @ Saskatoon.ca>

Subject: Recent meeting on gatherings

[Warning: This email originated outside our email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.]

Hello;

I am worrying as a concerned citizen Renaud the gathering restrictions you are attempting to place on what you are calling "the unvaccinated".

I have one question for every counsel member that I would like to ask in person during this meeting.

"Why are you ignoring natural immunity in all of your decision making?"

I have about 60 current scientific studies on the fact that natural immunity is far superior the vaccine waning immunity regardless of the number of boosters you have planned, yet it is irresponsibly ignored.

Thank you,

-Kira DeCoste